
     SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL NEWS
            TUESDAY, DECEMBER 20, 2022 

Hello Everyone, 

As we draw near to the end of the calendar year, 
please know that your family is always in our 
thoughts and prayers. 

May your Christmas be Blessed and the New Year 
Joyful. 

Luke 1, 30-33: 

Then the angel said to her, “Do not be afraid, 
Mary, for you have found favor with God. 
Behold, you will conceive in your womb and bear 
a son, and you shall name him Jesus.  He will be 
great and called Son of the Most High, and the 
Lord God will give him the throne of David and he 
will rule over the house of Jacob forever and of his 
kingdom there will be no end.” 

Merry Christmas! 
_______________________________________ 

Christmas Concert, Wednesday evening - 

6:30 p.m. 

Students need to be in their seats at 6:10 p.m. 

The concert is 40 minutes in length. 

Students need to wear dress up clothes. 

Upcoming Events 

December 

21 – Christmas Concert, 6:30 in Church. 

22 – Early Dismissal 11:25 a.m. 

23 -31 — Christmas Vacation 

January 

2 – No School 

3 – School reopens 

School Mass 
This week our first graders will be 
hosting the Mass. 
We will learn that God is almighty and he 
gives strength to the weary.  In the Gospel, 
Jesus heals many people and asks the 
people to go back and tell John the Baptist 
what you have seen and heard. 

Early Dismissal on Thursday. 

11:15– Vans 
11:20– Busses 
11:25– Parent pick up of 
students. 

The students will eat lunch on 
Thursday. 
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